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October 8, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We would like to invite you to join us for our Pre-K and Kindergarten Back to School Night on
Tuesday October 13, 2020 at 6:00 PM.  Back to School Night was held for all grades on Tuesday
September 15, 2020  but was rescheduled for Pre-K and Kindergarten. The information for the
meeting is below:

Join Zoom Meeting
https://zoom.us/j/97139636343?pwd=aHdzVWdPYWRSV3ZxSXdLck1JNFZUZz09

Meeting ID: 971 3963 6343
Passcode: 9wvm9Q

After our meeting which will run from 6:00 until 6:25, each teacher will run two (2), 25 minute,
sessions for parents. Each session will contain the same information. The sessions will run from
6:30-6:55 and 7:00-7:25. Please keep in mind that these sessions are for general information
about classes, they are not for individual conferences.

You will be able to access the teachers' zoom meetings via their teacher pages. To access all
teacher webpages go to our school's website at www.es.sapublicschools.com, click on Staff
Directory, then the small Earth icon next to their name.  This will bring you to their website.

Since we have our Back To School Night, and teachers would like to prepare for the meetings,
there will be no student support time or parent support time on Tuesday. Thank you, and I look
forward to seeing you Tuesday evening.

Sincerely,

Martin Gurczeski Jr. Ed.D.

Martin Gurczeski Jr. Ed.D.
Director of Early Childhood Education
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